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Before the Proposed Porirua District Plan Hearings Panel  
In Porirua  

 

Under the Resource Management Act 1991 (the Act) 

In the matter of the Proposed Porirua District Plan - Hearing of Submissions 

and Further Submissions on the Proposed Porirua District Plan, 

including Variation 1 and Plan Change 19 to the Operative 

Porirua District Plan 

Between Porirua City Council  

Local authority 

 

And Transpower New Zealand Limited  

Submitter 60 and Further Submitter FS04 

 
 

Memorandum of counsel for Transpower New Zealand Limited -  
response to Minute 52 

Dated 30 November 2022 
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MAY IT PLEASE THE HEARINGS PANEL 
 
 
1 Transpower New Zealand Limited (Transpower) is a submitter and further 

submitter on the Proposed Porirua District Plan.  

2 On 16 November 2022, the Hearings Panel issued Minute 52 inviting submitters 

who consider that the National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land 

(NPS-HPL) is relevant to a submission that has already been heard, to advise the 

Hearings Panel by 30 November 20221.  

3 Transpower does not wish to make further submissions in relation to matters the 

Hearings Panel has already heard. 

4 Transpower maintains an interest in the overall implementation of the NPS-HPL. 

Transpower would look to engage with Porirua District Council at the appropriate 

time to ensure that the National Policy Statement on Electricity Transmission 

continues to be given effect as part of any proposed provisions implementing the 

NPS-HPL.  

 

 

 
__________________________________________ 

Ezekiel Hudspith/ Liam Bullen 

Counsel for Transpower NZ Limited 

 

 
1 Minute 52, dated 16 Nov 2022, at [28] (pages 5-6) 


